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Suspect arrested in Jackson Co stolen vehicle case
(KNZA)--A suspect has been arrested in a Jackson County stolen vehicle case.

Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse said the Sheriff’s Office received a report of a
stolen pickup truck shortly after 4:00 Thursday morning.

The 2001 Ford F-350 pickup was reported to have been taken from the 400 block
of Jackson Avenue in the city of Delia.

The vehicle was located shortly after 9:00 Thursday morning at the Topeka
Walmart on Wanamaker.

The Topeka Police Department assisted with the investigation and apprehension
of the suspect.

Jackson County authorities arrested 27-year-old Jesse Lee McCormick, of
Topeka, for felony theft.

McCormick was transported to the Jackson County Jail.
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